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We are looking for volunteers for…
Winnipeg Regional Health Authority’s
Home Care

Advisory Council

· Are you interested in helping make improvements to the Home Care Program and the quality of life for those receiving Home Care services?
· Would you like to be part of a constructive and collaborative approach to bring client and family perspectives forward?

· Are you able to volunteer for a term of up to 3 years – attending 4-6 meetings between September and May?

Please contact Elizabeth Premecz at (204) 940-2579 or at � HYPERLINK "mailto:epremecz@wrha.mb.ca" �epremecz@wrha.mb.ca� � HYPERLINK "mailto:cschneider1@wrha.mb.ca" �� for an application.





Deadline for applications is Friday, September 2, 2016.


















